
Welcome to the first CFFD Auckland newsletter of 2014 
 

You may notice this newsletter has a new design and a new 
CFFD logo.  The CFFD logo has been updated to reflect the 
design standards of today. The old logo was designed in the 
1980’s when Christians With Disabilities became Christian 
Fellowship For Disabled (CFFD). We will be updating our 
event signs and display board with the new logo as soon as 
we can. 
 

We also have a new website: www.elevatecdt.org.nz/aucklandcffd which we update 
regularly with Events, Camp News, Photos etc. 
 
We have recently had a wonderful Christmas dinner at Carey Baptist College. It was great 
to meet together and share in a meal and some Christmas Carols. 
 
The committee has also had a weekend retreat in Mangawhai and been planning for the 
year ahead. Some of us visited CauseWay Church on the Sunday, pastored by Colin and 
Anne Chitty. Colin Chitty was the speaker at our camp in 2012. 
 
Coming up we have a picnic on Saturday 15th February, 11am at the Botanic Gardens in 
Manurewa. We hope that you will be able to join us. Bring a picnic and a mat to sit on. 
There is a sculpture exhibition being held at the gardens as well. 
 
Our camp will be held from 9th to 11th May at Carey Park again. We will be having a focus 
on missions for this years camp. Our speaker is Ruth Beale from CFFD Philippines who is 
based in Wellington. Ruth has recently been elected to the ELEVATE Christian Disability 
Trust Governance board. 
 
We would like to thanks COGS (Community Organisation Grants Scheme) for their 
financial support which helps reduce the fees for camp and with running our other events 
throughout the year. 
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and to help each other develop our God-given talents for His Glory.  

Contact: Jean 555 1947, Email: jngriffo7@gmail.com 
Facebook: www.facebook.com/groups/cffdakld 
Website: www.elevatecdt.org.nz/aucklandcffd 

Christian Fellowship For Disabled 

Auckland Newsletter 

Old logo New logo



We are going Ten Pin Bowing again. Meet at 1pm on 

Saturday 1st March at AMF Bowing, 523a Ellerslie - 

Panmure Highway next to Burger King. Bring $14.90 for 

bowling (2 games) and some extra money for food. 

 

Contact Ian to RSVP or for more information. 

Phone or Text: 022 045 1064 

Email: igsinclair@gmail.com 

Please RSVP by Friday 14th February 

so we can confirm numbers. 



Saturday 8th March 7pm 
City Impact Church 
794 East Coast Road 
Albany, North Shore. 

 
No presents please, just cards. 
Donations to the Philippines 
welcome. Fancy dress or wear 
something pink. Bring a plate of 
food for supper. 




